

Board of DirectorsVeterans Transition Center of Monterey County

CERTIFICATE OF APPRECIATION

AWARDED TO

Marina Coast Water District

A huge thank you to our major sponsors, individual contributors, & volunteers for their kindness & generosity in support of the Homeless Veterans Stand Down & our Coming Home housing program.

In 2014, you helped VTC improve the lives of 1600+ Veterans & families!

Thank you for making a difference - we wish you a fantastic 2015!

Thomas H. Griffin Board Chair, VTC William T. Bare Executive Director, VTC